
Tulsa Metropolitan Area 
Planning Commission 

Plat Correction 

Hearing Date: March 6, 2024 
Prepared by: Nathan Foster 

nathanfoster@cityoftulsa.org 
918-596-7609

Owner and Applicant Information 
Applicant: June Young, Crafton Tull 

Property Owner: 

Property Location 
South of the southeast corner of East 38th Street South 
and South 145th East Avenue 

Location within the City of Tulsa 
(shown with City Council districts) 

Request Summary 
The plat for The Crossing at Battle Creek Phase V was filed in 
April of 2018 and included an incorrect dimension for Lot 2 
Block 21.  The surveyor has prepared a document for 
recording with the County Clerk that would correct the 
dimension.   

The plat correction is required to be approved by the Tulsa 
Metropolitan Area Planning Commission and the Tulsa City 
Council prior to being recorded with the Tulsa County Clerk. 

Documents prepared by the surveyor are attached. 

Zoning 
Existing Zoning: Residential Single-Family 4 (RS-4) 
Existing Overlays: None 
Proposed Zoning: N/A 

Use 
Current Use: Single-Family Residential 

Elected Representatives 
City Council: District 6, Christian Bengel 
County Commission: District 1, Stan Sallee 

Public Notice Required 
None. 

Staff Recommendation 
Staff recommends approval. 
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